
Dear colleagues,
Dear students,

President of the University’s Senate,
PhD Prof. Gheorghe Hurduzeu

We begin the 2024-2025 academic year with joy and 
confidence in the potential of our academic
community to perform outstandingly, in the spirit of the 
tradition and values which define the first economic, 
business and public administration university in 
Romania, in our noble mission to competitively and 
harmoniously shape the future of the more than 23,000 
students of the Bucharest University of Economic Studies.
May you, the members of our university community, and 
all your loved ones, have an academic year in
peace, health, good luck and notable professional 
achievements for you!

Vivat, Crescat, Floreat!

Rector,
PhD Prof. Nicolae Istudor
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